
Interested in being part of a choir and singing
traditional choral church music? We are re-launching 
the Benefice Choir and would love to hear from you!
Initially, we’re aiming to sing at two services a month at St Andrew’s, Kimbolton:

Parish Communion on 1st Sundays and Matins on 3rd Sundays.
There is also the potential to do extra services elsewhere in the benefice 

and sing at festival services (Christmas/Easter etc)

Come along to our open rehearsals to sing 
through some music and find out more!

Thursday 3rd, 10th and 17th October
7:30-8:30pm at St Andrew’s, Kimbolton

Please let Tom McFarlane know if you’re coming (thomas_mc@msn.com) 
so we have a rough idea for numbers or if you have any questions

CHURCH CHOIR RELAUNCH


